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NEWS / PROFESSION

STOP THE PRESS!!
CHIROPRACTIC CALLED TO THE WHITE HOUSE

Editorial Staff

On July 27, 1993, a delegation representing the chiropractic profession was called to meet with
Judith Fedeor, senior policy advisor to the Clinton Administration. Included in the legislative
delegation were DCs Arnold Cianciulli, Gerard Clum, Stanley Heard, John Hofmann, and Brad
McKechnie.

Please see next issue for the results of this important meeting.
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